
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manitoba FASD Coalition 

 

Looking After Each Other Annual Gathering 

November 17, 2021 

 

You Are Invited! 

 

How to Talk to Children, Youth and Adults about the Impacts of the 

Indian Residential Schools Unmarked Burial Site Discoveries 

The Looking After Each Other (LAEO) project seeks to promote dignity for people 

impacted by FASD. Since 2016, LAEO has held annual Elders’ gatherings to build 

relationships and share knowledge between FASD service providers and 

Indigenous Elders. This event is a virtual extension of these gatherings. 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be hosting a virtual LAEO Gathering on 

Wednesday, November 17th from 1-3 p.m. 

 

Plan to join us and listen to a panel of Elders share their wisdom and experience 

on ways to have conversations and support children, youth and adults. 

 

This event will be held virtually using the Zoom platform and all attendees will be 

required to register using this link, 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMrc-

CgqjgjGNW4yPEWjAHa70mvkl2RImP- 

We are Looking Forward to Having  

you Join Us! 
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